
NEW VOTER WELCOME LETTERS 

Letters addressed to new voters in a member's district can include the following information and remain 
within the LEC's opinion of what is ethical: 

1. Thank the new voter for registering 
2. Inform the new voter who their representative or senator is. 

3. Information on how to contact the representative or senator. 
4. Encourage the new voter to make contact if the representative or senator can be of assistance. 

Additional information that is included could cause the letter to be viewed as outside the boundaries of 
what the LEC has commented on and may be considered unethical. 
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Date 

Constituent FName LName 

Address 
City, State Zip 

Dear Constituent LName: 

I want to take this opportunity, as your state Senator /Representative, to introduce myself. My 

name is XXXX XXXXX, and I would like to welcome you to our district and congratulate you on 

becoming a new voter in XXX County. 

Voting is one of the most important rights we have as American citizens, and it is our civic duty 

to make our voice heard. Your vote may not only elect public officials, but also ensures that 

they are held accountable once they take office. This accountability is important in preserving 

the founding principles of both our state and our country. 

Please do not hesitate to contact me or a member of my staff if we can be of assistance to you 

in the future. 

t Registering to vote is the first step, but continuous participation is vital to the legislative 

process. I encourage you to stay involved, and I look forward to working for you. 

Sincerely, 

Senator /Representative 

NOTE: INSERT YOUR BUSINESS CARD IN THE LETTER 
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